11/15/2016 1:30 - 2:50 Finance Committee Meeting Minutes
In attendance: Bill DeMare, Brenda Heiss, Neil Smith, NancyStearns, Paul Berg, and Alan Preston

Miles for Minds run will not be done next year as an HOA project.

$8K of October revenue will be moved to November.  This is class revenue that teachers will be paid for in November.  October will still be about $10K positive.  
Year End 2015 – 2016 was September 30 2016.  At the time we had a loss for the year of $2K howeverwe placed some additional expenses into last year as they belonged there and the result is that for the last fiscal year we have a loss of $16k

The share reduction with the County for this year is $4K

HOA revenue needs to be called what it is and renamed accordingly.  It is not event revenue.  

Invite the Commissioners to see us

Review Wine Contract.  Also need to put some of the funds for Jazz with Jim as wine revenue.

Need to have an early year membership drive.  

Board needs to approve the MOU!

Need funds from the County by Dec 2nd.   

